
Inspire Photography will be coming to photograph the children at
Amesbury School from 9am on:

Tuesday 15 June 2021
Thursday 17 June 2021

As part of Amesbury School’s fundraising for the year Inspire Photography will donate
10% of all sales directly to Amesbury School.

Inspire Photography is an award-winning, Wellington-based professional photography studio who specialise in School and
ECE photography. We are popular throughout a number of Wellington Schools for the photographs we take, the manner in

which we take them and our generous fundraising offers.  We are unique in our style and approach.

What we offer on the day
• A totally relaxed and unique style of photography

• A friendly and easy-going photographer
• Fun, games and general silliness to get even the shyest children smiling

• Group photos of each class
• Individual portraits, friend portraits and siblings photos.

To view the pictures, we offer an online ordering system. The School Office will be advised of the password for the online
gallery when the proofs are ready. Proofs are available to view online approximately two weeks after the date of the photo

shoot, you will then have two weeks to place an order and two weeks after orders will be delivered back to the School. If
you would prefer not to order online, please contact us in the studio for assistance.

Creative Portraits for Modern Families
Courtyard, Level 1, Studio 3, 177B Thorndon Quay, Pipitea, Wellington.

Phone 04 384 8009     Web www.inspirephotography.co.nz


